
Burgundy, FranceBurgundy, France

A blend of Les Combes au Sud, En 
Montceau, La Chatenière and Sur 

Gamay, which yielded too little 
fruit to be vinified separately, 

it opens in the glass with a 
reductive bouquet of pear, green 
apple and bread dough, followed 
by a medium-bodied, tangy and 

concentrated palate that’s racy, 
chiseled and saline.

SAINT-AUBIN 1ER CRU

Distributed by Elite Wines®Distributed by Elite Wines®

Burgundy, FranceBurgundy, France

A blend of Les Combes au Sud, En 
Montceau, La Chatenière and Sur 

Gamay, which yielded too little 
fruit to be vinified separately, 

it opens in the glass with a 
reductive bouquet of pear, green 
apple and bread dough, followed 
by a medium-bodied, tangy and 

concentrated palate that’s racy, 
chiseled and saline.

SAINT-AUBIN 1ER CRU

Distributed by Elite Wines®Distributed by Elite Wines®

Burgundy, FranceBurgundy, France

A blend of Les Combes au Sud, En 
Montceau, La Chatenière and Sur 

Gamay, which yielded too little 
fruit to be vinified separately, 

it opens in the glass with a 
reductive bouquet of pear, green 
apple and bread dough, followed 
by a medium-bodied, tangy and 

concentrated palate that’s racy, 
chiseled and saline.

SAINT-AUBIN 1ER CRU

Distributed by Elite Wines®Distributed by Elite Wines®

Burgundy, FranceBurgundy, France

A blend of Les Combes au Sud, En 
Montceau, La Chatenière and Sur 

Gamay, which yielded too little 
fruit to be vinified separately, 

it opens in the glass with a 
reductive bouquet of pear, green 
apple and bread dough, followed 
by a medium-bodied, tangy and 

concentrated palate that’s racy, 
chiseled and saline.

SAINT-AUBIN 1ER CRU

Distributed by Elite Wines®Distributed by Elite Wines®

Burgundy, FranceBurgundy, France

A blend of Les Combes au Sud, En 
Montceau, La Chatenière and Sur 

Gamay, which yielded too little 
fruit to be vinified separately, 

it opens in the glass with a 
reductive bouquet of pear, green 
apple and bread dough, followed 
by a medium-bodied, tangy and 

concentrated palate that’s racy, 
chiseled and saline.

SAINT-AUBIN 1ER CRU

Distributed by Elite Wines®Distributed by Elite Wines®

Burgundy, FranceBurgundy, France

A blend of Les Combes au Sud, En 
Montceau, La Chatenière and Sur 

Gamay, which yielded too little 
fruit to be vinified separately, 

it opens in the glass with a 
reductive bouquet of pear, green 
apple and bread dough, followed 
by a medium-bodied, tangy and 

concentrated palate that’s racy, 
chiseled and saline.

SAINT-AUBIN 1ER CRU

Distributed by Elite Wines®Distributed by Elite Wines®


